
Dear Parent(s),

My name is Jalen Moore. My dad (Jimmy) and our coaches are excited to have an opportunity to coach

your child in the upcoming AAU basketball season. Our coaching staff has been connected to the game

as players or coaches for many years and we really enjoy seeing the players develop.

I know that in order for the players to develop I need to create fun, positive, and informative practices.

That is my commitment to the players and parents. Players also need to be interested in developing. If

that happens, it is going to be a great season.

Feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns that you may have. My contact information

is listed below.

“A Good Coach Is Hard to Find,
But Impossible to Forget.”

Jalen Moore

435-770-1612

Nextlevelbasketball435@gmail.com

Jimmy Moore

435-760-3134

Nextlevelbasketball435@gmail.com
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